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Archivist’s Report 
Sept. 17, 2013 

 
To assist with maintaining MHSLA Archives, a second archivist is requested.  
This proposed archivist would be the “Digital Age Archivist” and would be 
responsible for archiving our current documents that are “born digital.”  There is 
still a massive backlog of non-digitized materials that represent a huge time 
commitment, so assistance from another MHSLA volunteer would help to ease 
some pressure from the current archivist. 
  
It was hoped that a MHSLA Archives webpage would be completed by the end 
of this summer; however, this has not yet been accomplished.  It is hoped that 
this will be completed in the near future.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Alison Konieczny 
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